
Princeton Historical Commission 

Minutes of meeting January 19, 2017 

 

Members present: Joyce Anderson, Larry Todd, Matt Lindberg and Joe Lee 

Guest: Teddy Lindberg 

 

Meeting called to order 7: 00 p.m. 

 

Minutes for December were approved. 

 

Discussion was held regarding the original location of the first Meetinghouse and sunset rock 

which are located on the property of James Camp on Mountain Road. Jim Camp has spruced up 

the site and has extended an invitation for us as a group to visit the site. Joe agreed to follow up 

with Jim Camp and see if an arrangement can be made to organize a visit. 

 

Teddy Lindberg presented us with his Eagle Scout project report. He showed us some very good 

photos of various gravestone fragments which he has collected, cataloged and stored in bins at the 

Meetinghouse cemetery. The plan is to bury the bins in the vaults which were purchased for this 

reason, sometime in the Spring when the ground is thawed. Joyce requested that Teddy furnish us 

with a report and cd of the pictures so that we may have them stored in the Woodward Room for 

future reference. A vote was taken and approved to reimburse Teddy for the storage totes and his 

expenses. Teddy agreed to return in the Spring to place the storage bins properly in the vaults. 

 

Joe presented a draft letter of appreciation to past chairperson, Sheila Dubman.  All approved of 

the draft and Joyce agreed to put in on Princeton town letterhead and send it off. 

 

A discussion was held relative to the Town Pound located on Mountain Road. Brian Keevan of 

the Conservation Commission has expressed an interest in cleaning up the pound property and 

removing some hazard trees, maybe clear out some brush and make the site more visible from the 

street. Brian was unable to attend tonight’s meeting but it was agreed that Joe would follow up 

and see if we can reschedule another sit down with Brian to discuss his ideas and thoughts. 

 

Next meeting scheduled for March 16, 2017 @ 7 p.m. at the annex. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8: 30 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Joseph Lee 


